WESTERN SPRINGS PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION, DISTRICT 101

JUNE 21, 2022
CLOSED SESSION MINUTES

CALL TO ORDER
Mrs. Sendaydiego, President of the Board of Education, called the Closed Session of the Board of

Education to order at 6:27 pm pursuant to the Open Meetings Act.

ATTENDANCE
The following were present: Meredith Adler, Meghan Cahill, Catherine Dudley, Kate Heit, Brett

Lettiere, Dan Pansing, and Caitlin Sendaydiego. Dr. Brian Barnhart was also present.

Personnel Updates
Dr. Barnhart provided the Board with a couple of on-going personnel updates. A short

conversation followed.

Early Childhood Options

Dr. Barnhart noted that he and the administrative team have had preliminary discussions with
the First United Methodist Church regarding them hosting one section of our ECE this school
year. Additionally, he noted that FUMC representatives indicated interest in potentially selling
their building to D101 down the line. A short interactive discussion followed.

Succession Contract

Dr. Barnhart departed the closed session. Mrs. Sendaydiego led the full Board in a lengthy
discussion regarding the transition contract currently in consideration for Dr. Coffey. Dr. Barnhart
returned at approximately 8:11 pm.

ADJOURNMENT OF CLOSED SESSION
At 8:12 pm, Mr. Lettiere moved to adjourn the Closed Session. Mrs. Dudley seconded the motion,

and all voted yes.
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